GO LIFE INTERNATIONAL PCC
(the “Company”)
CAUTIONARY ANNOUNCEMENT

Secondary Listing of the Company on the Alternative Exchange ("AltX") of the
Johannesburg Stock Exchange ("JSE") and Acquisitions.

Further to the Cautionary Announcement of 2 February 2015, the Board of Directors of Go
Life International PCC (“GLI"”) wishes to advise its shareholders and the public in general
regarding the progress of the planned secondary listing on the AltX of the JSE and proposed
acquisitions as part of the restructuring of GLI.

Secondary Listing on JSE

The proposed date of listing on AltX, which was scheduled for the 25th of March 2015 , has
now been changed to a later date which will be communicated once the necessary
approvals to restructure the Company from a PCC to a limited company will have been
obtained.

Proposed acquisitions

The Company is pleased to announce that a Sale of Shares Agreement has been signed to
acquire Go Life Global Limited ("GLG") ,a Mauritian company, incorporated on the 19t of
October 2011, as a Global Business Company with a Category 2 licence.

GLG has in turn agreed in principle to purchase the following strategic businesses:

- 78% of Go Life Health Products Limited ("GLSA"). GLI already owns 22% of GLSA,
with this acquisition GLI will indirectly have control over GLSA.

- 100% of Solmic Research GmbH ("Solmic") This acquisition ensures ownership of all
of Solmic's intellectual property, patents and manufacturing rights.

- 100% of Sodocos GmbH ("Sodocos") With this acquisition GLG will secure effective
distribution networks and marketing avenues in the European and USA markets to
distribute the products of the Go Life and Solmic brands.

- 100% of Zato Star T/A Go Life Property Holdings ("Zato"),. Zato has an agreement
with Bon Health Properties and thus effectively owns all the Frail Care Centres
operated by Bon Health Care.

- 100% of Go Life Care Centres ("GLCC"). GLCC has concluded a joint venture
agreement with Bon Health Care to operate and manage its Frail Care and Alzheimer
clinics.

Shareholders are accordingly advised to continue exercising caution when dealing in the
Company’s securities until a further announcement is made.

By order of the Board, Go Life International PCC (Cell 1).

This 18 March 2015

The Board of Directors of Go Life International PCC accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in this
communique which is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and the Securities Act 2005.



